
Key, Lori 

From: 
	

Evan Regenstreif 
Sent: 
	

Monday, May  17,  2021 12:55 PM 
To: 
	

ClerkoftheBoard 
Subject: 
	

My body my  choice 

I am writing this letter in regards to a potential push for the Covid vaccine to be required. This is 
wrong and against every bit of freedom/rights we have as human beings who live  in  this country. Our 
freedom and privacy must be protected and therefore we should not be coerced by businesses to 
show vaccination cards or passports. "Showing papers" and digital passports are abusive and 
unnecessary. According to Ventura County Recovers website the Covid spread, hospitalizations, and 
deaths are minimal and no longer a crisis in the county. Please respect our freedom, privacy, and free 
will choices. And for goodness sakes, please take masks off of our kids. Its abusive and causing long 
term effects to their wellbeing and growth. 

Shannon Re enstreif 

Sent rom my iPhone 
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